
Submitter: Cristina Ardelean 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure: SB1591 

I support this bill because most of our residents come from the big facilities and are 

often missing the larger community they are coming from.  In foster care homes they 

would be receiving the personalized care they are seeking but also be able to be a 

part of a larger community !  

Thank you for your consideration ,  

Cristina  


